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Welcome, my 

sisters and 

brothers, to the 

season of Lent. A 

season of spiritual 

preparation. A season of what it means for 

us to refocus, renew, and reclaim our lives 

of faith as we make our way towards the 

empty tomb of Easter morning. Rather 

you attend worship on a regular basis or 

youõve been away from the church 

for some time, I invite you to make 

this Lenten journey together.  

On Sundayõs during the season of 

Lent I welcome you to join us in 

worship as we consider what it is 

we believe as Christians during our 

series, òI Believeó. Because, hereõs 

the simple truth ð weõre all searching. But 

are we searching for the right thing, or 

believing in the right thing? Sometimes the 

search is easy and other times itõs full of 

complicated questions with answers that 

are difficult to wrap our hearts and minds 

around. We will spend time each week 

exploring the Apostlesõ Creed; an early 

statement of foundational Christian 

beliefs. Together, we will explore not only 

what Christians believe, but also why it 

matters for our lives and for the world.  

 

 

So I hope youõll join us over the Lenten 

season as we explore together deeper 

meaning behind our lives of faith as we 

recommit ourselves and one another to 

God.  

Blessings,  

I  
Believe  
Lenten Sermon Series 

Sundayõs March 5th-April 16th  

 

March 5: I Believe...Introduction  

March 12: I Believe...In God 

March 19: I Believe...In Jesus Christ 

March 26: I Believe...In The      

Holy Spirit  

April 2: I Believe...In The 

Communion of Saints 

April 9 (Palm Sunday):  I 

Believe...In the Forgiveness of Sins 

April 16 (Easter Sunday): I 

Believe...In the Resurrection 
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Who wants to play handbells and make joyful noises unto 

the Lord?  Coming early this summer, Senoia United 

Methodist Church will be starting an adult (14 or older) 

handbell group.  Whether youõve played before or not 

doesnõt matter.  Nancy Lewis and Lori Kolbenschlag will 

be giving lessons. So no matter your skill level we will find 

a spot for you!   

Before we can start, we need to get the bells in shape ð 

they are ready to play but need a little polishing.  So if you 

are interested in playing and ready to do some polishing 

get ready!  The polishing and general information meeting 

will be in April after Easter.   Watch out in the April news-

letter for more information. Ring-a-ding-ding! 

 

Youth Ministry Lunch Kickoff  

When: Sunday, March 19th, at 12PM 

Where: Fellowship Hall 
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Preparing for the Easter Egg Hunt! 

Pre-portioned bags of eggs will be given out to be 

taken home and filled.  Please return them to the  

fellowship hall. We will also be collecting pre filled 

eggs or candy.  Collection due date is April 2. Call 

Jan Parcell  @  (770) 599-4243 for questions. 
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The Children's Choir will rehearse each Wednesday at 6:30 
following dinner as they prepare for their musical. One of our 
choir members, Emily Tinsley, is a member of the Guatemala 
mission team this year along with Miss Nancy.  Emily and 
Miss Nancy will be sharing music with the children of 
LaSenda. During March we will be preparing a musical gift 
from our choir to the children of LaSenda.  

The children also sing in worship on Sunday, March 26. Since 

we have so much to prepare for, we need a bit of extra time 

together so that afternoon, March 26, we will have an extra 

rehearsal beginning at 3:30. More information on that day will 

go out to parents closer to the day!  Miss Nancy 

 

 

Menus for the Month of  February 
March 1 - Girl Scout Fundraiser for their Space Center 
Trip:  Baked Italian Pie, Garlic Bread, Salad, Dessert 

March 8 - Team 1:  Chicken Divan, Salad, Desert 

March 15 - Catered - Smoked Chicken, Mac & Cheese, 
Collard Greens, Cornbread Muffins, Cobbler 

March 22 -  Team 2: Meatball Subs, Salad,  Dessert 

March 29 - Education Team Fundraiser for the Liberia 
Food Assistance Project: Spaghetti, Bread, Salad, Dessert  

**Please make WNS reservations no later than 10am on 
Tuesday of each week by using the Connection Card or 

contacting the church office. 
If you have a standing reservation, we do expect you 

unless you cancel. Thank you! 

            

tel:7705994243

